

St. Joseph Catholic Church 812 Lewis St





Sister Jane Weisgram, SSND: Parish Life Collaborator

Queen of Peace Phone: 573-209-3343, Email: srjwsgrmssnd@gmail.com

Fr. Robert Fields: Pastor

St. Michael's Phone: 660-727-3472

Parish Secretary: Donna Howe, Office Phone: 573 288-3198,

Email: stjosephcanton@centurytel.net

Office Hours – 9.00 am to 1.00 pm, Thursday and Friday

November 7, 2020

		Mass Schedule	Mass Intentions
Monday	Nov 9	No Mass	
Tuesday	Nov 10	9:00 AM – Word & Co	ommunion – Queen of Peace
Wednesday	Nov 11	8:30 AM – Word & C	communion – St. Joseph
-		6:30 PM - NO MASS	S - St. Patrick
Thursday	Nov 12	8:30 AM - NO MASS	S - Queen of Peace
Friday	Nov 13	8:30 AM - NO MASS	S - St. Joseph
Saturday	Nov 14	5:00 PM - St. Josep	h +Herb Thornton
Sunday	Nov 15	8:00 AM – Kahoka	
		10:30 AM - Queen of I	Peace

Sacrament of Reconcilation

Reconciliation 20 Minutes before Mass or by appointment.

Anointing by appointment with Father.

St. Joseph Gifts to God and Parish October 31, 2020

75 Families - 6 envelopes used

Envelopes \$ 588.00 Loose \$ 40.00 \$ 628.00

Thank you for giving!

Liturgical Ministry Schedule for Saturday, November 7th & 14th

Greeters:

Ushers: Volunteer **Lector:** Joe Liesen

Servers: Comm. Min:

Rosary Leaders: Howard Kirchner **Money Counters:** Bob Collins

Bishop McKnight's November Prayer Intention:

For a greater sense of gratitude to God for all blessings received, and a greater sense of our responsibility for the mission of the Church in our parishes.

Pope Francis' November Prayer Intention:

We pray that the progress of robotics and artificial intelligence may always serve humankind.

Sacramental preparation notes:

In consideration of Covid-19 in Lewis and Clark counties, Sr. Jane and I have decided to temporarily delay preparations for the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist, Confirmation. Reconciliation, Marriage and RCIA until further notice. Thank you for your cooperation. Father is available for Reconciliation and Anointing as usual.

From Sr. Jane:

"Be prepared" the virgins aimed to be . . . at least some of them. But it was not enough. We do need to be prepared, but also we need to "stay awake" "for you do not know the day nor the hour." Nor do we know the manner . . . but that is not so important as the preparedness and the alertness. Some things we can safely put off for another day. This parable tells us that we cannot predict the day nor time that we meet God face to face. Best to be prepared and alert!

Parish Council

Next week, St. Joseph's Parish Council will begin the process of updating the parish census. As the first step in that effort, parish council members will distribute questionnaires prior to Mass on November 14th to give each household in the parish an opportunity to provide current information. Please join in to help the Parish Council on this project.

Prayers for Parishioners

St. Joseph's prayers for this week is for the family of

Hank & Kellie Fisher
Please remember them and their family
in your prayers.

Prayers for Those In the Service

We ask your prayers for our men and women in the armed forces: Katherine Faoro, Trey Lindsey, Dr. Linda Coates, Garrett Bader, Justin Kimur.

We ask your prayers for those from our parishes who are ill, our Nursing Home residents, and the homebound:

Delores Allen, Fr. Aubuchon, Jana Casper, Joe Clark, Taylor Cole, Dorothy Collins, Amy Coyle, Shirley Davis, Dorothy Ellison, Thelma Feldkamp, Joseph Fellinger, Cole Hoewing, Carol Jaco, Donna Johns, Leonard Johnson, Danna Jones, Dick & Buddy Jones, Janet Lillard, Jerry Logsdon, Londyn Logsdon, Julie Lubbert, Gina Manley & family, Bill Martz, Todd Nunn, Bob & Mary Ann Otte, Barb Pearl, Kiley Turnbaugh, Beth Weaver, Bridget Whiston, Jim White and Nancy Wilson.

Catholic Stewardship Appeal

The Catholic Stewardship Appeal is well underway. A blessed thank you to everyone that has made a financial and prayerful commitment to our appeal. Our work is reliant on you as our faithful to help fund programs in our parishes, provide Catholic education and formation for our children, foster vocations, provide disaster relief through Catholic Charities, and many more vital programs in the diocese. Remember that no gift is too small and each and every person's gift is important.

St. Joseph - \$400.00 Goal - \$3800.00

"For I know well the plans I have in mind for your welfare and not for woe, so as to give you a future of hope."

Human Development collection is November 22nd. *Please be generous*

Baby Shower

St. Ann's will again sponsor a baby shower for the Lewis County Health Department. A box will be in church for you to drop in your unwrapped gifts for newborn before November 16th.

Thank you for giving!

Hope Bags

County Market is once again offering the Hope Bags. All of these Hope Bags are given to the Canton Council of Churches food pantry at our church. They are a wonderful help for the food pantry and the more bags that are purchased the longer they last to help out the people in our community. The cost of a Hope bag is \$4.99.

Sympathy & Prayers

Our prayers and sympathy go out to the family of Judy Ferguson who passed away Sunday, November 1, 2020 at the age of 74. Graveside services and burial was held Friday, November 6, 2020 at the Forest Grove Cemetery in Canton Mo.

Our prayers and sympathy go out to the family of Joan Liesen who passed away Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at the age of 84. A Mass of Christian Burial was held Thursday, November 5, 2020 at St Francis Catholic Church in Quincy Il.

May the soul and the souls of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God rest in peace.